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| object to this proposal for the following reasons:

* Building works for such a big project will create noise, dust and air pollution over a long period of time
(worsening my rhinitis/ asthma)

* Interfering with what has been a garden for over a hundred years will lessen drainage in our environment,
and could disturb the foundations of neighbouring properties.

* With underground rivers (as we know toc well), the possibilities of subsidence increase

" There are currently no extensions in Dennington Park Road, and there must be a reason for this: we live in a
Victorian terrace, and need to keep it that way

* If the extension went ahead, there would be increased activity in the garden, affecting neighbouring
properties: already, when people have barbecues and/ or parties, the noise, smells, etc are very disturbing
when all windows are open. Allowing this extension would result in these effects daily.
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